
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

                                 

 
 MON 1ST JULY TUES 2ND JULY WED 3RD JULY THUR 4TH JULY FRI 5TH JULY 
 AM      
Notes      

Assembly  Y9 Assembly Y9/10 Assembly 
with Mrs Fearn 

Y8 Assembly Y7 Assembly 

Lunchtime 
Sports 

   
 

  

Lunchtime 
Groups 

 More2life 
Rm5 

 
Drama Club  
Y7/8/9 Rm 35 

LGBT+Group 
Rm29 

 
Creative Writing 

Club Room 7 
 

Reading Club in the 
Library 

OBHS Project 
Room 8 

After 
School 
Clubs 

Y7/8 Cricket Club 
3.15-4.30 

 
All Yrs Tennis Club 

3.15-4.30 
 

All Yrs Rounders 
3.15-4.15 

 
Y9 Cricket Match v 

Wym College (away) 
Pick up 6pm 

 
 

All Yrs Athletics 
3.15-4.30 

 
 
 

All Yrs Tennis Club 
3.15-4.30 

 

 

Events Sports Celebration 
Afternoon 

(invitation only) 
 

Boy Band 
 “New Rules” 

 
STEM Challenge 

    

Ambs Isabella G 
Chloe S 

Ashya Q 
Michella D-S 

Lily-Emily D 
Niamh D 

Ciaran B 
Roan C 

Lavanaya M 
Ella A 

 
Garden Party 
 
On Sunday 7th July we will be holding our 80th Anniversary Garden Party between 1-4pm.   
 
You will be entertained by the School Band and be able to see the film students have made with 
BBC Voices.  There will be stalls, games and memorabilia from the 1930s and much more.  
There will also be a bar and hot food as well as an ice cream van. 
 
We would particularly love to see staff, students, parents and pupils past and present to help us 
celebrate. 
 
Our previously advertised Summer Concert on 3rd July has been cancelled and will now 
form part of these celebrations. 
 
Latest items of Lost Property 
 
Gold stud earring   Yellow Tie   Librarian Badge 
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Week A 

GARDEN PARTY 

7th JULY 1-4pm 



Sports Celebration (invitation only) 
 
Students are allowed to get changed at lunchtime into non uniform.  They will then be on the 
field for ice creams, inflatable obstacle course and special awards during the afternoon. 
 
STEM Challenge 
 
A group of Year 8 and 9 students will be taking part in various practical challenges at Ormiston 
Victory Academy to increase their awareness of the application of Science. 
 
Monday 1st July – “New Rules” 
 
We have a boy band "New Rules" coming in to school on Monday 1st July to deliver a 
Relationships, Mental Health & Cyber Bullying themed school tour to Years 7, 8 and 9. The 
band will discuss the different aspects and importance of healthy friendships and respect within 
all kinds of relationships, identifying different types of behaviours. They will also empower 
students to make the right choices in regards to Online Safety & Cyber Bullying, as well as to 
inform students not to discriminate and to treat everyone fairly. They will discuss mental health 
and well-being, empowering students with confidence to speak about their state of mind, tools 
to recognise when to reach out and who to talk to using personal stories. 
 
Star of the Week 
 
Y7 Leah N 7B – For the most positive points in Year 7 this week. 
Y8 Megan B 8B – For excellent contributions in English and working really hard in general.  
Y9 Olivia H-M 9F – For fantastic designs in History.  
Y10 Emily Rafter 10CO – For excellent exam results. 
 William H 10F – For a fantastic Geography exam result 
 Frank A 10T – For an excellent Science result in the Year 10 exams. 
 
Attendance 
 
Weekly   Cumulative 
Y7 – 89.03%   93.64%   
Y8 – 91.52%   94.48% 
Y9 – 91.00%   92.95%      
Y10 – 88.79%  91.70%  Whole School 93.00%   
    
Friends of Old Buckenham High 
 
The Friends of OBHS are participating in a fundraising recycling project in partnership with 
“Bag2Schools” - a company that re-use and recycle good quality second-hand clothing items.  
Bags to be filled are available from the school reception office (they do also accept other filled 
bags eg black sacks) the more we collect the more we will benefit as all bags are weighed and 
we are paid by total weight.  
 
The following items can be collected:- 
 
Adults and children’s clothing  Paired shoes   Hats 
Belts      Handbags   Soft toys 
Bedding     Curtains   Towels 
 
They do not accept duvets, pillows, cushions or any clothing/uniform with a logo on such as a 
work t shirt - plain school uniform items are fine. 
 
This is a great opportunity to have a clear out of unwanted items and in turn school will benefit! 
Please return any filled bags to school office by Thursday 11th July. 


